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Interstate 80 Subject to Lane Closures Between Truckee and 

the Nevada Stateline 
 

Truckee - The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) and Granite 
Construction will begin traffic interfering work on Sunday, May 8 at midnight. Motorists 
can expect the following lane availability: 
 

On Interstate 80 from Floriston to the Nevada Stateline:  Motorists can expect 
lane availability as follows and may be subject to change without prior 
notification: 
 

EASTBOUND / 2 LANES AVAILABLE ON: 

o THURSDAY - 1PM TO 6PM 

o FRIDAY - 1PM TO 10PM 

o SATURDAY - 9AM TO 9PM  

ONE EASTBOUND LANE AVAILABLE AT ALL OTHER TIMES 

  

WESTBOUND / 2 LANES AVAILABLE ON: 

o SUNDAY 8AM TO 7PM  

ONE WESTBOUND LANE AVAILABLE AT ALL OTHER TIMES 
 
 
The lane restrictions are part of the $71 million Truckee River Project.  The project will 
reconstruct the roadway, upgrade drainage and improve shoulder safety.  Completion of 
the Truckee River Project is scheduled for the fall 2010. 
 
To assist motorists traveling over the Sierra Nevada Mountains on I-80, Caltrans 
continues the “Get Across 80” public awareness campaign.  Citizens are encouraged to  
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call 1-877-362-8080 for recorded information or log onto www.getacross80.com for 
travel information, project descriptions, to sign up for email alerts, view live traffic 
cameras and read the latest news on the “Get Across 80” Projects.   
 
Caltrans urges all motorists to use caution in this area and to "Slow for the Cone Zone". 
 
 
 
 
 

 


